

A member of Mercy Health Network



May 6, 2008

Eddie Leigh, M.A. P.O. Box 18819 Cleveland, Ohio 44118-0819

Dear Mr. Leigh:

Thank you for speaking at our Sixth Annual Professional Nursing Practice Symposium. Our Nursing Symposium was very successful and your presentation "Humor and Health-Laughter is the Best Medicine" was very well received by the attendees. We received positive feedback on your uplifting presentation, with a rating of 4.78 on a scale of 1-5.

Attendees described your presentation as an inspiration and your approach as realistic. You having experience with the field of healthcare made a great connection for the nurses to feel closer to the program. Attendees also commented that you being available to connect with the participants throughout the day of the symposium was meaningful in that they could approach you with questions.

It was great working with you Eddie. It was obvious you worked to make our presentation personalized and the best that it could be for each of our attendees. Thank you again!

Sincerely;

Amy Cherne

Clinical Nurse Specialist- Critical Care & Cardiology

Mercy Medical Center, Dubuque, IA